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COVID-19 Update 

May 21, 2020 

To the loyal customers of Greenfield Industries, 

As we are all trying to figure out the “new normal” or “new abnormal” from the COVID-19 pandemic all of us 
at Greenfield Industries hope you are doing well and staying healthy.  

We thank you for your business and know we will get through this together.  We are pleased to report we do 
not have any confirmed COVID cases at Greenfield Industries, nor have we experienced any shutdowns from 
COVID-19. Our priority is to continue to provide our customers with high quality products and we are ready to 
serve your needs, all while practicing new procedures and safety precautions within our company to alleviate 
the risk of COVID-19. We continue to follow national and local guidelines along with information provided by 
our government officials, CDC, and WHO.  

Starting June 1st, we will bring our teleworkers back to the office over a three-week time frame.  At the same 
time, we will start letting our sale people reengage in the market while respecting our customers COVID-19 
guidelines.  Please know that we are here for you and will provide support as you like.   

To promote a safe environment for our employees, we are restricting any visitors from our location.  We are 
happy to set up virtual meetings if needed to support the business. 

Stay safe and thank you for your support and business! 

Ty Taylor 
President 
Greenfield Industries, Inc. 
2501 Davis Creek Road 
Seneca, SC 29678 
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